
Government  Contracts
Legislative  and  Regulatory
Update – February 2017
Dentons has published the latest edition of its “Government
Contracts Legislative and Regulatory Update,” a summary of the
relevant changes that took place during January.

Highlights of the report include:

President Trump orders regulatory freeze pending review
President Trump’s executive actions and their impacts on
the government contracting community
FAR Council issues final rule prohibiting contracting
with  firms  that  require  confidentiality  agreements
restricting disclosure of fraud or abuse

Read the article.
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